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PTFA Sponsored Fundraising Event  

Euro 2021 Football 

Fun Day 

 
Thank you to you from our wonderful PTFA! 

The Football Day was a great success and so far we have raised just over 

£1500 AMAZING! Please remember if you haven’t sent in your sponsorship 

money we will still accept it in the new school year as we work towards our 

‘goal’ of more iPads for school. 

http://www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk/


School Dinners 

We have been working closely with the 

Lancashire Catering Service and our school cook, 

Mrs Earnshaw, on the quality and range in our 

school dinners.  The children regularly give positive 

feedback on our school dinners and we are 

pleased with how popular they are amongst 

children and staff alike!  
For example, the football lunch today was amazing!  

You may not know but the last time we raised the 

price of a school dinner was in February 2018, 

given market forces and the increase to your own 

shopping bills, you will appreciate the necessary 

step Governors have had to take.  So, from the 

start of the new academic year, the cost of a 

school dinner (affecting Freckles & Junior 

Children) will be £2.25 per meal.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

Congratulations! 
 

Bronze Reading Awards 

Gracie Southwell, Adam Newsome, 

Matthew Barnes, Jack Campbell, 

Jack Isles, Riley O’Neil and Laila Penny 

Silver Reading Awards 

Nate Lambert, Leighton Philpott, 

Harry Osborne and Freddie 

Osborne 

Gold Reading Awards 

William Sanders 
 

 Dates for your Diary 
Monday 19th July INSET Day 4: School and Extended Services (Wraparound & Freckles) closed 

Tuesday 20th July INSET Day 5: School and Extended Services (Wraparound & Freckles) closed 

Saturday 7th August Community Celebration Day, please see the advertisement below 

New Academic Year 2021/2022 
Wednesday 1st September INSET Day 1: School and Extended Services (Wraparound & Freckles) closed 

1pm Year 6 from 2020/2021 Return for Rehearsals & Pizza, Chips & Ice Cream Tea 

6.30pm Extended Leavers’ Service in the school hall, family members welcome to support Y6 

Thursday 2nd September School reopens after the summer holiday & Extended Services: Wraparound (for 

Years 1 to 6) opens after school; new Reception Intake staying 9.30-11.30am or 1-3pm depending on their 

age – see letter from the transition pack. 

Monday 6th September Extended Services: Freckles re-opens  

Week beginning Monday 6th September All Reception Class Mornings & Lunch until 1.00pm 

Saturday 11th September  Freckleton Horticultural & Craft Show, please see the advertisement below 

Sunday 12th September 11am Education Sunday Service in School ; as the Parish School of Holy Trinity 

Church we will be inviting the parishioners to join with us for this very special act of worship in the school hall 

Week beginning Monday 13th September All Reception Class in 8.55am to 3pm  

Week beginning Monday 20th September All Reception Class in full time; Extended Services: Reception 

children can now access Wraparound 
 

Headteacher’s Mini-Mentions  
In Year 2: Harry Osborne for a super effort to improve his 
handwriting; Sebastian Pagent for great investigative work 
with our waterproof experiment in Science and to Harry 
Fisher for great sportsmanship during our  P.E. lesson.   

Well done boys! 

 

 

PTFA small change can make a BIG difference  

Class Challenge Results 
 

Reception Class £2.11  Year 1 £45.18   Year 2 £10.24 

Year 3 £20.38 Year 4 £28.01 Year 5 £13.79 Year 6 £15.72 

Total amount raised £135.43 
 

Well done Year 1 for raising the most! 
 

 

Best wishes from all at school; we hope you 
enjoy a restful and happy holiday and we look 

forward to welcoming new faces and old 
friends back in September! 

 



 

 

  

Which House Team won the House Point Trophy? 

 

Balderstone 

 

Hillock 

 

Marsh 

 

Naze 

Which House Team won the Sports Day Trophy? 
All will be revealed at the Year 6 Leavers’ Service in September… 

IMPORTANT Covid-19 
Communication 

If your child tests positive for Covid-19 
it is now the responsibility of PHE via 
NHS Test & Trace to alert those who 

have been in ‘close contact’ not 
school.  

Not sure what do do, please visit: 
https://faq.covid19.nhs.uk/article/KA-

01178/en-us  
Please be vigilant to help keep our 

Freckleton family and community safe!  

 

 
 

https://faq.covid19.nhs.uk/article/KA-01178/en-us
https://faq.covid19.nhs.uk/article/KA-01178/en-us


  

 

 

We will say ‘Goodbye’ to our 

Year 6 class on Wednesday 1st 

September but this week we 

celebrated the ‘graduation’ of 

our youngest children from 

Freckles Preschool as they move 

on to ‘big school’.  Fortunately for 

us, mostly, we just said ‘Au Revoir’ 

as they will join the Reception 

Class in September. 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 


